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HOMICIDE 
 

 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred 
on Thursday, November 13, 2008 at approximately 7:45 P.M.  The incident took 
place at 18 Northwest 1 Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that the victim, Torey Shariff Davis, B/M, 
06-28-1982 was involved in a verbal dispute with his girlfriend over relationship 
matters.  The dispute escalated and the girlfriend called an ex-boyfriend to 
advise him of what was happening.  A short time later, the boyfriend and another 
black male arrived at the location.  The dispute became physical and Davis was 
stabbed.   
 
Davis was transported to Broward General Medical Center where he was 
pronounced deceased. 
 
Police are looking for two black male suspects.  The first suspect is between the 
ages of 19-21 and the second suspect is in his early twenties. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this homicide or who may have witnessed this 
homicide is encouraged to contact Detective Ghalib Carmichael at 954-828-5521 
or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.    
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